
Poster Board Campaign
EDUCATING THE COMMUNITY ON POLICE BRUTALITY ONE BOARD AT A TIME



• WE ARE THOSE WHO 
HAVE BEEN LEFT BEHIND 
TO FIGHT FOR JUSTICE. 

• OUR CHILDREN, GRAND 
CHILDREN, BROTHERS 
AND SISTERS HAVE BEEN 
TAKEN FROM US BEFORE 
THEIR TIME.  

• WE FIGHT FOR JUSTICE 
TOGETHER AND SUPPORT 
ONE ANOTHER.



WHAT DO WE WANT? 
WHAT DO YOU WANT?

CHANGES IN POLICING 
INCLUDING :  HIRING, 
TRAINING, INVESTIGATIONS, 
POLICIES, ACCOUNTABILITY, 
TRANSPARENCY AND OTHER 
ISSUES THAT YOU HAVE 
EXPERIENCED. 



What do the poster boards look 
like?

Here are a few examples of what a police brutality POSTER BOARDS may look like. POSTER BOARDS 
can be painted, written or copied. You can use stickers, markers and additional items that will get the 
sign noticed. POSTER BOARDS will convey messages that address police brutality and racism. Boards 
should be specific to your issue as its important to get your word out for people to understand. Sizes 
can vary.  Creativity is encouraged.    



Where are the poster boards going?

 Poster boards should be place on telephone poles, wood poles and street 
poles.   Any place that will temporarily hold them.

 Poster boards will be placed where drivers, walkers, bus riders, bicycle 
riders can see them. However, we need to careful and not create a 
hazard and/or obstruct view.  Safety needs to be our first concern. 

 Poster boards can placed in your city, cities where police brutality has 
occurred or any city that you feel needs to be educated.



When will Poster Boards go up?

 The best time to put poster boards up is typically early morning during 
the week day.  

 Monday- Friday from 7 am to 6 pm is the busiest times for road travel 
and more people will see your signs.

 The date of this national campaign will be TBA . Please mark your 
calendars.



How do I get this done?

Start reaching out to friends and family for their help during this campaign. 
Friends and families can help make the posters and help put them up. 

If you need material you can contact us at mothersforjustice@gmail.com or 
posterboardcampaign@gmail.com.  You can also call at (971) 915-1814, 
this is a direct line to the Poster Board Campaign.  If no one answers you 
can leave a message and some one will get back to you quickly.  Don’t 
hesitate to call. We have many supplies and want everyone to be part of 
this campaign. 



Why will this work?

If we all combine forces and work together, and if we pull our resources together, 
we can make more of an impact.  We all want the same thing.  We want 
changes, justice and we want our loved ones lives to mean something.

Alone we are just one. 
TOGETHER WE ARE A FORCE!



• WE LAUNCH ON MOTHER’S DAY 2018. MARK THE DATE: MAY 13

• BEGIN TO GET THE SUPPORT AND HELP OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS. 

• WATCH FOR PRESS RELEASE FOR YOUR LOCAL NEWS STATION AND 
NEWSPAPER.  GET CONTACT INFORMATION PRIOR TO THIS DATE.

• MAP OUT AREA WHERE POSTER BOARDS WILL BE PLACED.

• CONTACT US WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR SUPPORT. 


